
Dear Parents 

This week has been the British Deaf Association’s sign language week. As part of this, yesterday we 
were pleased to welcome a group of deaf children from the Sensory Resource Base at Christopher 
Pickering Primary School. Prior to the pandemic, groups of children from the Resource Base visited 
us regularly and it was great to once again restart these visits. As part of their visit, they joined us 
for a whole school collective worship in which all of the children had a go at signing a song together 
before the children from the Resource Base joined with the children in Class 2 and Class 3 for a 
sign language lesson. We look forward to building further links with this group of children and                   
further visits. 

Today, it was great to see all of the children come to school in non-school uniform in support of 
Comic Relief. We also enjoyed welcoming parents and friends to watch the Class 4 class assembly. 
The children once again spoke clearly and confidently about all they had enjoyed learning this term. 
Next Friday, we look forward to our final class assembly of this term, performed by the children in 
Class 3. 

Finally, in order to protect children with specific allergies, please can I remind you that we ask that 
no nuts are brought into school. This includes sandwich fillings made from nuts. Thank you for your 
support with this. 

Yours sincerely  

Richard Winks  
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                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

DATES 
Fri 24th March, Class 3 assembly 9.15am and 2.50pm 

Tues 28th March, Easter Service at Church, 10.30am 

Tues 28th March, FONCS Easter Disco, KS1 3.30pm-4.30pm 

Tues 28th March, FONCS Easter Disco, KS2 4.45pm-5.45pm  

Thurs 30th March, School closes for Easter  

Fri 31st March, 3rd instalment for C4 Kingswood residential trip   

Mon 17th April, School reopens                                   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can we kindly remind parents to settle any                              
outstanding dinner money balances on 

ParentPay please.  Many thanks 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed being nature detectives and going on a sound safari. 

          Next week we are looking forward to writing a story about journeys. 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed designing houses.  

          Next week we are looking forward to evaluating our houses in DT. 

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed celebrating British Science Week. 

          Next week we are looking forward to our class assembly.  

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed sharing our class assembly. 

          Next week we are looking forward to learning about the changes in development in babies.  

Collective Worship theme for next week— Easter  

"And God raised the Lord and will also raise us up by his power." 1 Corinthians 6:14  

This Week`s Achievements   

Congratulations! 

Well done to :- 

Dominic for his swimming                            
certificate 

 

 

Aurelia for her swimming                          
certificate 

 

 

Amelia for her football trophy 

 

 

Neve for her football trophy and 
medal 

 

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 

  



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 


